
 

 

  

 

 

Announcement Regarding May BCG Letters of Credit Seminar  

We hope you and your families are staying safe and healthy.  

We want to advise you that we have canceled the in-person seminar locations for the BCG Letters of 
Credit Seminar in May.  Please note that we will automatically cancel your registration on our end, 
but we encourage you to register for any of the Recording Playbacks. 

We have scheduled four Recording Playbacks: 

 Friday, May 8 (new) 

 Wednesday, May 13 (new) 

 Tuesday, May 19 (new) 

 Thursday, May 21 (already scheduled) 

BCG Non-members.  For those who are registered for any in-person seminar location and work for a 
financial institution that is not a BCG member, if you paid by credit card we will automatically process 
your refund back to the credit card.  If you paid by check we will contact you directly to obtain some 
additional information so that we may issue a check for your refund. 

To the extent you would like to attend a BCG Recording Playback from the comfort of your home or 
office, we would welcome your application to join BCG.  We do not require an application fee or an 
upfront deposit to join.  For more information regarding BCG membership, please contact Katrina 
Jensen at KJensen@ABLawyers.com. 

Our Firm’s Status.  These are extraordinary times for everyone but we want to assure you that our 
firm is open and operational and ready to assist all our clients.  Fortunately our entire staff is staying 
safe and healthy and we hope that yours are too.  Of course we continue to honor the governor's 
stay-at-home order, as well as the social distancing and other CDC guidelines, which means we are 
all working remotely. 

We appreciate your understanding and patience.  If you have any questions regarding our law firm 
or need our assistance, email us at info@ablawyers.com.  For questions regarding any BCG Events 
or for further information regarding BCG services, email us at info@bankerscompliancegroup.com.  
We shall get through this together! 


